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Andrea Gyger

From: Edie Busam <ebusam@aponte-busam.com>

Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 9:08 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Suggested lobbyist rulemaking changes

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good Afternoon, 

I would suggest and addition to the rules drafted that would outline the security procedures at the State Capitol giving 

entry to professional lobbyists who pass a background check, that is paid for by a fee from them to enter the building 

without the security hassle. There are new interns every year, new faces that do not have the tenure as many of us who 

work in the building. It would be completely optional for people but to not have to wait behind school groups etc when 

you are trying to go to work can be frustrating. 

 

It would be my only suggestion at this time. 

Thanks! 

 

Edie Busam 

 

Edie Busam 
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